
Invitation to School Career Fair - Grade 9 to 12

Circular No: HB/AC/23-24/79  Dated: 02/11/2023

Dear Parent,
Greetings!

We are excited to announce that Habitat School, Al Jurf is hosting a Career Fair on 10th November 2023. This

event aims to provide our students in grades 9 to 12 with an excellent opportunity to explore various career paths,

interact with industry professionals, and gain valuable insights into different professions. The details of the career

fair are as follows:

Date: 10th November 2023

Venue: Habitat School Indoor Play Area

Time: 8:00 am to 11 : 30 am

Invitation Link - Click Here

We believe that parental involvement plays a pivotal role in guiding and supporting our students as they make

important decisions about their future. Therefore, we cordially invite you to join us at the Career Fair and

accompany your child throughout this enriching experience. It will allow you to actively participate in their career

exploration journey and gain valuable insights into the opportunities available in various industries.

The Career Fair will not only provide valuable information but also serve as a platform for networking and

establishing connections with professionals who can offer guidance and mentorship to our students. We encourage

you to take advantage of this opportunity and make the most of this event.

We kindly request you to encourage your child to actively engage with the representatives and experts present at the

fair, ask questions and explore different career options. We look forward to your presence and support in making

this Career Fair a resounding success. Thank you for your continued support in shaping the future of our students.

Warm regards,

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hEc7VgCLulpzTFTocpd2kMZD1flbck3I/view?usp=sharing

